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     Monday 11th May 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

First of all, I hope you and your families are well and that you were able to make the most of the Bank Holiday 

weekend.  

Following the Prime Minister’s announcement last night, like you, we have been left with more questions than 

answers. We heard that the government are suggesting a possible phased return to school for pupils in Reception, 

Year 1 and Year 6 on 1st June but there is currently no detail regarding how this might happen.  

We are currently waiting to receive more information from the government and to allow everyone to process their 

first response to the proposed plan. Reactions in the media have inevitably been mixed so we need to adjust to the 

latest set of expectations and develop a sensible, pragmatic and above all else, safe response. 

We have been advised that there will be further guidance available to schools in the next couple of days so we can 

form a better understanding about what this will mean for our school and be able to advise you accordingly.  

We have also experienced some technical problems today with the VLE, which is the next development of our home 

learning strategy. Some families have experienced login problems and slow responses this morning and we are 

investigating this with our service provider. If this hasn’t been resolved by midday on Tuesday 12th, then we will put 

the children’s work back onto the website as before. Many apologies for any inconvenience. 

In the meantime, I appreciate that this ambiguity is unsettling for everyone and thank you for your patience and 

support while we plan our next response. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Andy Mitchell (Head Teacher) 
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